
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings to you, 
   

We at JPS aim to provide a suitable platform & multiple opportunities to our students so as to 

develop leadership qualities & skills. One such platform is the Student’s Council. We are delighted 

to inform you that the time has come for us to honour the Student Council of 2023-24. 

We have scheduled the Investiture Ceremony of the Student Council on Saturday 5th August 2023 

at 10:30 am in the School Assembly Hall.  

You are requested to grace the occasion and bless the students. 

 
  

Thanking You, 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 
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